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NOTICE OF APPLICATION, OPTIONAL DNS PROCESS 

 

Date of Notice of Application: 1/25/2022 

Date of Application: 1/19/22 

Date of Complete Application: 1/21/22 

Proponent: City of Chehalis, 1321 S Market Blvd 

Location of proposal: City-wide Chehalis, WA 98532 

Lead agency: City of Chehalis 

 

Description of proposal: The City of Chehalis proposed to adopt a new subdivision section in the Chehalis 

Municipal Code (CMC) to incorporate permitting and process updates to ensure compatibility with current 

local regulations and systems. Changes and updates include providing more guidance and criteria necessary 

for subdivision development in the City of Chehalis. This is a non-project action under SEPA.  

City Contact:  

Amelia Schwartz, City Planner: 

Building and Planning Department 

1321 S. Market Blvd 

Chehalis WA 98532 

Phone: 360.485.0373 (8am-4:30pm) 

Email: aschwartz@ci.chehalis.wa.us 

 

To view the complete application online: https://www.ci.chehalis.wa.us/building/public-notices-

development-review-committee-drc. A copy of the subsequent threshold determination for the specific 

proposal may be obtained upon request on the above website  or via City Planner Amelia Schwartz at 

aschwartz@ci.chehalis.wa.us. 

 

The optional DNS process in WAC 197-11-355 is being used. A DNS is expected to be issued under WAC 

197-11-340(2). This may be your only opportunity to comment on the environmental impacts of the 

proposal. This proposal may include mitigation measures under applicable codes, and the project review 

process may incorporate or require mitigation measures regardless of whether an EIS is prepared. 

 

Comments must be submitted by 4:00 PM February 15th, 2022. Written comments must be submitted to 

Amelia Schwartz at the address listed above. Only written comments will be accepted. If you have further 

questions, please contact Amelia Schwartz at the phone number or email listed above. 
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